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PRODUCT RECALL 

Children’s All Season Camo Padded Slipper 
 

 

 
 

 

Sainsburys Tu is recalling its children’s All Season Camo Padded Slipper as there is an 
ingestion and choking hazard if the toggle becomes loose.  We are asking customers who have 
purchased the above product not to use them and to return them to their nearest Sainsbury’s 

store, where they will receive a full refund. 

For any concerns or queries or if you are unable to return the product to store, then please visit 
our website Sainsburys.co.uk/help or contact our Careline on 0800 028 8303 

No other products have been affected by this issue. Sainsbury’s would like to apologise for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 

SKU Product Description On Sale Dates 
140791908 140791916 
140829099 140791924 
140791932 140830559 

140791895 

Children’s All Season Camo Padded 
Slipper 

 
From 19 June 2022 



   
Display Until Thursday 15th December 

For the list of product recalls, please go to Product Recalls (sainsburys.co.uk) 

 

 Info  

 
 

 

Children’s All Season Camo Padded Slipper  

There has been a product recall notice for these products. Please go to 
the customer service desk for more information.              
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